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M.J. & H.E. Dunlop
3 Ashley Place,
Hill Top NSW 2575

Michelle Cramsie,
Department of Planning
23 Bridge Street,
Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Michelle

Re: Regional Shooting Complex at Hill Top

We are writing to voice our concerns regarding the removal of restriction on gun noise at
the above complex.

We moved to Hill Top in 2010 and were aware of the Shooting complex and unaware of
the application to increase activities. Our concerns are that the increased noise will not
only impact on the residents, particularly those residing in the Northern area of the
village, but also the precious wildlife in the State Forest adjoining the area. School
children will also be affected with the local public school nearby, particularly if and
when activity increases as reported, during the week.

As well as the above concerns, we feel that approval for increase at the complex will
invite absolute disaster on local roads with increased traffic. The limited access now to
Hill Top struggles at times to cope with local and through traffic on Wilson Drive,
particularly in the area known locally as "the cutting" and then negotiating crossing the
narrow access over the "Loop Line" rail bridge

The urgency for re−consideration of this increased development must be addressed by
Government planners and we ask that you include our opposition with other local
resident's concerned with this matter.

We have also advised our local State MP Pru Goward of our concerns.
• /Yours faithfully,

MJ &ÍIEDunlop ZZ, g~A ~a−,~−&J9 Department of Planning
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